Powerball ticket sold in Nebraska will expire Thursday, March 1
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A $10,000 Nebraska Powerball prize from September 2011 will expire Thursday, March 1.

For the Sept. 3, 2011 Powerball drawing, one $10,000 winning ticket was sold at Wilkinson
Conoco, 100 Prospector Drive in Ogallala, Neb. The ticket matched four of the five winning
white ball numbers (15, 25, 52, 53, 54) and the Powerball number (2) for $10,000.

Winning Nebraska Lottery Lotto tickets expire 180 days after the drawing. Players are
encouraged to check their tickets and claim any prizes from the Sept. 3, 2011 drawing before
the end of the business day on March 1.

Prizes over $500 must be claimed by mail or at a Nebraska Lottery claim center. Claim centers
are located in Grand Island, Lincoln, Norfolk, North Platte, Omaha, and Scottsbluff. Visit the
Nebraska Lottery website, nelottery.com, for claim center locations and hours.
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